
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Here we are at the end of the first half term of the 
academic year. It has gone by so fast and so many 
wonderful things have happened in school over the 
last 7 weeks. Today we enjoyed seeing lots of    
children dressed up in their Halloween costumes, 
taking part in the fun around school. We also      
presented our new House Captains in Year 6.       
Samera, Abdi, Isatou, Hannah, Ava-Lei, Kieran,    
Nelma and Hamza will make a great contribution to 
the school across the rest of the year, we have no 
doubt! 
We also drew our raffle this morning in UKS2      
Celebration Assembly. Our admin team have    
communicated the winning tickets and will look 
forward to the winners coming to collect their 
hampers. Luckily, Leandro was armed with his   
ticket in the assembly, so he could take his         
winnings right away! Well done, Leandro. 
Have a super week off everyone! We look forward 
to seeing you back to school on Monday 
1st November at 8:30am. 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears goes to 2LB & 4CH who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  96.4% this week. 

N—94% Rec 1—96%  Rec 2— 98%  1HN– 95.5% 1AD— 98.7% 2FA— 95% 2LB— 99% 3NB— 98% 

3JH—96% 4HW—92%  4CH—100% 5LA— 98% 5NP— 96% 6NI— 96% 6GA-91%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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 Weather News 

As we head into Autumn (and then Winter), please be sure to send your 

child to school with a coat. As well as playtimes, we take lots of                 

opportunities to take part in outdoor learning so your child will need to be 

able to wrap up warm—especially as the weather takes a colder turn. 

Autumn Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

Friday 22nd October—School closes for Half-term holiday 

Monday 1st November—School Opens for Autumn 2 

Friday 17th December—School closes at 1:30pm for Christmas 

Halloween Raffle 

On Friday morning we drew 
the tickets for the             
Halloween raffle. Look out 
for the text/email with the 
winning tickets. You can col-
lect your hamper from the 
Main Entrance at the end of 
the school day today. 

One BIG Thank you! 

So far with the raffle and the        

Halloween Treat Bags, you have 

raised a whopping £557 for our 

school fund. We are saving up for 

improvements to our playgrounds 

and your contributions—so far— 

will make a massive difference to us 

reaching our target as soon as possible! 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1 & UKS2………….. (also our 100% 
attendance prize winners). 
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